
Submitter: Paul Brady 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Agriculture, Land Use, Natural 
Resources, and Water 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3103 

I oppose House Bill 3103 and its amendments.  

 

Clear-cutting and excessive logging will be detrimental to the long-term health of our 

forests and harmful to wildlife, it will increase erosion, and will have a negative impact 

on water quality. 

 

This timber industry bill is short-sighted and irresponsible if we want to leave the next 

generation with the same resources and beautiful, healthy forests that we have had 

the fortune to enjoy.  

 

I urge you to oppose this bill. Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. 

 

Sincerely, 

Paul Brady 


